
Conclusions of the NASE cours in Osaka, Japan 

November 2019 

 

Participants thanked for the course to NASE members. They highlighted the workshops and 

activities carried out in the same, during the two days of the course. The possibility of making 

many workshops with a reduced amount of money funds and simple materials was very 

appreciated. All the assistants congratulated the organizers and the course instructors 

After several contributions from the participants in terms of give the thanks for the course, the 

interest rise to know if other NASE courses in OSAKA or in different cities in japan will be done or  

how to plan new course. The local organization does not assure this option and the interests from 

the Suzuka Cultural Center Planetarium was appreciated. The planetarium would be interested 

in following the public offer of the NASE curse in Japan intended for secondary teachers. 

 


